
-H-H- Sorry to report that Asheville and C.L.O.S.E.R. are losing their good 
friend GARRY JUSTICE to Charlotte. Garry will be moving on March 
1st to work and go back to school. He can be reached at 1239 Pine 
Crest Avenue, Charlotte, NC 28205 (568-6444). Best of luck, Garry!

For information, support, and referrals concerning AIDS, persons 
with AIDS, etc. remember the WNC AIDS PROJECT Hotline phone number: 
252-7489, Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 7-10 p.m.

P.O. Box 2911 
Asheville, NC 28802


